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The Women’s Fellowship made apple butter on Saturday, October 8,
2022. We started at 6:30 AM. The day dawned cool and sunny with a
temperature of 48 degrees. However, the clouds and wind moved in
during the day. There were 22 helpers throughout the day. We are so
thankful for everyone’s help as we started with 54 gallons of
applesauce and ended with 32 gallons of apple butter. All of the apple

butter is now at the church, and it sells for $7 for a quart and $4 for a pint. We still have some “no
added” sugar available for the same prices. — Jean Hipkins

- Women'’s Fellowship will present the 2022 Holiday Bazaar on Sat., Nov. 5. Please be
thinking of donations including baked goods, white elephant table, produce and crafts. (See
detailed flyer in this edition).

- Next quarterly luncheon and meeting will be Wed., Dec. 12 @ noon. All are welcome.



